
 
Hello! My name is Jill Stegmeier and I have three children in the Oregon school districts! I beg of you to 
not pass the bill of no medical exemptions of vaccinations!! I feel like we are giving up our American 
freedoms ever so slowly!! If we’re not careful we are going to become just like Hitler!! My children will 
NEVER get poison in there bodies!! God made there perfect bodies! Please do more research about the 
vaccines!! We are using poor babies fetus to make them!!! We need to STOP!!!! Please take my letter 
into consideration! Thank you very much!  

 


